

# SEHS Bulletin - April 24, 2020

School of Education and Human Services - Oakland University <ttyle@oakland.edu>

Fri, Apr 24, 2020 at 4:48 PM



#### School of Education and Human Services



# A NOTE FROM TREVOR

#### Thank You, SEHS!

Hello, everyone!

For those of you who don't know me, I'm Trevor, the marketing assistant here at SEHS. For the past two years, I've been responsible for putting together the SEHS Bulletin. However, at the end of the semester, I will graduate with a Bachelor of Arts in Journalism and move on to other endeavors.



I wanted to take this opportunity to thank the entire SEHS community for being such a warm and welcoming place to work for the past two years. I've enjoyed my time working in Pawley Hall immensely and will miss it very much. I've had so many wonderful experiences here, from learning the ins and outs of marketing from my amazing boss James to meeting my best friend Reed in the Hotel Suite where I worked. This job truly enhanced my college experience

and I am proud to be part of the SEHS family.

Sincerely,

Trevor Tyle, Marketing Assistant

### **ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS**

#### **Honoring AERA 2020 Presenters**

The 2020 American Educational Research Association (AERA) Annual Meeting was scheduled to take place April 17–21 in San Francisco, California. Unfortunately, the conference was canceled as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic outbreak. However, prior to its cancellation, several individuals from SEHS were invited to present at the conference. Although they did not get the opportunity to present their work, SEHS would like to congratulate everyone invited to attend AERA. A full list of SEHS presenters for AERA can be found on the event flyer.

Congratulations to all AERA 2020 presenters!

#### 2020 Pawley Lean Institute Scholarships Awarded

The Pawley Lean Institute has announced the recipients of its annual scholarships. Laken Parrott, a student in the Human Resource Development program at SEHS, has been awarded a \$500 undergraduate scholarship. Deepika Nandakumar, who is pursuing a Master of Science in Engineering Management, has been awarded a \$3,000 graduate scholarship.

"All of these students demonstrated working knowledge of lean concepts as well as practical application of those concepts," said Pawley Lean Institute Director Dennis Wade. "We are very excited to use our funds to support the education of Oakland University students, and know that the lean concepts these students have acquired will serve them well in the future."

For the last six years, the Pawley Lean Institute has provided over \$36,000 in scholarship funds.

"We are so pleased to see our students embrace our lean curriculum and be rewarded within the School of Education and Human Services," said Eileen Johnson, associate professor and chair of the Department of Organizational Leadership.

For more information on the Pawley Lean Institute and its scholarships, read the <u>full story on</u> the <u>OU website</u> or visit the <u>Pawley Lean Institute webpage</u>.

Congratulations, Laken and Deepika!

#### IN THE NEWS

**Weekly ERL Update: Using MeL Resources Remotely** 



When planning for your upcoming courses, remember that the <u>ERL staff</u> is here and ready to help. We are working from home, but can find ways to help you get the resources you need. Please don't hesitate to reach out.



Don't forget about our wonderful Michigan e-Library (MeL). You will find kid-friendly research databases, encyclopedias and learning activities, as well as <a href="MeL's e-book collections from EBSCOhost">MeL's e-book collections from EBSCOhost</a>, which are downloadable in ePub or PDF format. According to MeL, "the PDF version is a fixed layout of the print version of the book, and ePub allows the text to be adjusted easily for any device or screen size."

Read more about all of the ways they can be used in a recent MeL Minute blog by Holly Hibner and Mary Kelly of Awful Library Books. Remember, all Michigan residents can use MeL resources and services for free. If you have any questions or need support, please contact Barb Campbell or seek out the help support on the MeL webpage.

#### **BIRTHDAYS**



If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

## ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos being submitted. Please put "SEHS Bulletin" in the subject line and email your information to: <a href="mailto:ttyle@oakland.edu">ttyle@oakland.edu</a>.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.

# Oakland University School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall 456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050 sehs@oakland.edu oakland.edu/sehs









<u>Manage</u> your preferences or <u>unsubscribe.</u>

Not subscribed? <u>Sign up</u> to receive our future emails.

View this email <u>in a browser</u>.